soccer for their men’s team. Michel enjoyed many
years of recreational soccer with his friends at the
Riverview Soccer Club and was a longstanding
member of RSA. He was dedicated to making
young players better and always led by example on
the pitch.

Michel had coached soccer at the high school and

provincial levels, plus he was an assistant coach at U
de M. He led training sessions for RSA youth and was
always a positive motivator, always smiling, and truly
enjoyed the game of soccer.

In 2016, Michel passed away after a battle with
cancer. He is deeply missed by his family, friends
and the soccer community, but his spirit will live on
when we play the beautiful game in his honor this
August.
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